
 
 

SHERBROOKE RESTORATION COMMISSION 
JOB POSTING  

Tearoom Server  
 

Reporting to the Visitor Services Manager and the Restaurant Supervisor, the Tearoom Server is 
responsible for ensuring guests of the Tearoom receive friendly, timely and quality customer service 
while enjoying their dining experience. This individual is also responsible for being able to provide 
detailed and specific knowledge of all homemade traditional meal items offered on the Tearoom 
menu. Dining staff are also responsible for interpreting the history of the Tearoom and giving general 
knowledge of the village when asked by visitors.  The Tearoom at Sherbrooke Village, as core 
component of food services, is to provide healthy, safe and flavorful food.  The Tearoom will be a 
highlight of the overall Village experience for visitors, Hands on History participants and clients of our 
learning camps.     
 
The successful candidate must have: 

 

 High School Diploma 

 Preference will be given to candidates with experience in the Hospitality and Service trade 

 Ability to work with a POS (Point of Sale) system 

 Waitress/restaurant  experience would be considered an asset 

 Adhere to Occupational Health & Safety guidelines 

 Be in possession of a current food handling certificate, as mandated by the Province of Nova 

Scotia. 

 Criminal Reference Check. 

 Must wear uniform as stated by Sherbrooke Village  

 Must work schedule as provided by supervisor which includes weekends 

 
 
Position will be for 35 hours per week (June-September) 
 
Salary:  12.63 per hour + share of tips 
 
Closing date:  May 23, 2017 
 
 
All complete applications must include a cover letter and current resumé with references and should 
be clearly marked “Tearoom Server”.  Applications must be sent or delivered to:  
James Anderson, Sherbrooke Village, 42 Main St., PO Box 295, Sherbrooke, NS B0J 3C0 
by close of business May 23, 2017  Emailed applications must include a cover letter and current 
resumé with references and must be sent to: james.anderson@novascotia.ca  

This is a bargaining unit position initially restricted to Sherbrooke Village employees represented by the Nova 
Scotia Government & General Employees Union. External applicants will only be considered if there are no 
qualified Sherbrooke Village NSGEU bargaining unit candidates. We thank all applicants for their interest, 
however, only those selected for an interview will be contacted.  No telephone or faxed applications will be 
accepted.  
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